
 
 

Monday 29 May 2023 

 

Three Way Interviews – Student -Teacher – Parent(s) 

Tuesday 13th to Friday 23rd June 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would welcome your input in the form of a 10 minute meeting to discuss your child’s 

progress at school and to view their personalised learning plan. The process would involve an 

organised time to meet at school in person or by phone.  We really encourage students, 

parents and teachers to meet together as part of a three-way interview, however we are 

happy to adapt this if you wish. 

As part of the plan, teachers will identify an area in English and Maths where they feel 

students would be able to progress further and they will provide ideas on how this can occur. 

Parents and students are also invited to put forward a “personal goal” to be included in the 

plan. Overall progress across all areas of their learning will also be discussed. Our meetings 

will be focused and productive, hence the need for only ten minutes of your time. 

We will be holding interviews over a 2 week period from Tuesday 13th June to Friday 23rd June.  

We are leaving meeting times open to assist you in managing work and family commitments 

with staff available at various times between 8.30am and 3.15pm. 

If you would like to arrange a time to meet with your child’s teacher, please contact us at the 

office to organise a suitable time. 

We look forward to meeting with you soon. 

 

 
 
Brad Hunt 
Principal 


